
Hi Pulse/Oatley Family,


As you are aware 2020 has been almost a right off for the Performing Arts; however with great 
pleasure Oatley Public school alongside The Pulse Team have been dodging and weaving bullets, 
hail storms you name it; everything has been thrown at us in every direction. To keep our talented 
heartfelt ship sailing and overcome any adversities that has arose as true colours really show in 
these times. 


Karyn, myself and the Pulse teachers could not be more proud, of not only, what we are achieving 
but also how grateful we are to our beautiful supportive Oatley parents/guardians and Mrs. 
Debbie hunter, Teachers and staff of Oatley public school allowing our talented children to actually 
perform for you so you can see what your loved ones have been busily focussing on throughout 
this craziness.


Unfortunately there are restrictions to what, how, where we can showcase your love ones talents; 
hence together we will be filming the dance routines so you can share in some beautiful memories 
too…


Even though this will not be a ‘professionally film production' our intention is to open the door for 
you. We will do our upmost to make it as enjoyable as possible when you watch from the comfort 
of your homes So you can break out your popcorn and enjoy.


We wish to thank you for keeping ‘the norm’ as much as possible for your children as it is making 
a tremendous impact on some of our young lives. Feeling not involved, isolated friendships 
parting different ways due to circumstances. Knowing that ALL children at Oatley have re-
arranged, bounced back, solved and found resilience building their self esteem and characters by 
YOU giving them something to look forward to each and every week.

Thank you.


FILMING DATE:  STAGE 1 AND BOYS  MONDAY 30TH NOVEMBER DURING NORMAL CLASS   

                           STAGE 2 AND 3          TUESDAY   1ST DECEMBER DURING NORMAL CLASS 

                           TIMES


COSTUME:         CLEAN CRISP PLAIN WHITE T SHIRT.   BLUE SCHOOL SPORTS SHORTS

                            CLEAN RUNNERS/SNEAKERS


HAIR:                  GIRLS; HAIR IN PONY TAILS / BOYS STYLED


MAKE UP:          GIRLS; LIP GLOSS ONLY


THE FINAL WEEK FOR DANCE CLASSES  2020 WILL BE 7TH DEC (STAGE 1 AND BOYS) AND 
8TH DECEMBER (STAGE 2 AND 3).

WE WILL BE HAVING A DISCO WITH SOME FUN AND GAMES TO FINISH OFF THE YEAR.


Thank you to ALL who are loving in their support and know the value that The Performing Arts has 
on our youth. It’s not just steps eh??? So much more…


Stay Healthy

Here’s to an amazing 2021 for all of you.


Craig and Karyn:)


